
 
 
Belgrade, July 6th, 2011. 
 
 
 
EUROPEAN JUDO UNION 
Envic Galea 
EJU General Secretary 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs,  
 

I am sending you attached to this letter, the Regulations for the European 
Cup for seniors, which will be held in Belgrade/Serbia, on October, 22nd 
and 23rd, 2011.  
 
Would you please be so kind, to put those Regulations, as well as Entry 
Forms for this competition, on the official web-site of the European Judo 
Union.  
 
Thank you in advance on your kind cooperation and help.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Serbian Judo Federation 
President 
Ivan Todorov 
 


